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Stolen vehicle sought by Atchison Police
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are investigating the theft of a vehicle.

According to Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 2007, Chevrolet Monte
Carlo was stolen from the 1000 block of North 4th Street. Investigators believe it
was taken sometime between 10:00 Monday night and 5:50 Tuesday morning.

Wilson said the car was parked on the street in front of a residence at the time it
was stolen.

The vehicle is described as a white, two door car, valued at $4,000.

Anyone with information related to the missing vehicle is asked to call Atchison
Police at 913-367-4323.
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